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meeting or not meeting the NM Water Quality Control Commission surface water and wildlife/livestock
specifications) and trapping hazard potential, and measures that will be taken to exclude wildlife or
otherwise mitigate the hazard. Exclusion or mitigation may take the form of various combinations of
exclusion fencing, escape ramps, netting or hazing, as appropriate to the particular feature being
protected. If the perimeter fence is intended to exclude mule deer, the height should be increased to
eight feet. NMDGF requests an opportunity to review the proposed alignment of the perimeter fence.

On page 11 of the application document, the last paragraph seems to imply that a change of PMLU for
certain areas may be requested. Please provide additional details if a PMLU change is included in this

closeout plan modification.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this permit action. If there are any questions, please
contact Rachel Jankowitz at 505-476-8159, or rjankowitz@state.nm.us.

Sincere
Kjwwé\

Matthew Wunder, PhD
Chief, Conservation Services Division

cC: Wally Murphy, Ecological Services Field Supervisor, USFWS
Pat Mathis, SW Area Habitat Specialist, NMDGF
Kurt Vollbrecht, NMED Groundwater Quality Bureau



